
STAFF 
ANNIVERSARIES

Deb Boetel 
April 1st 
36 Years

Mollie Baldus 
April 3rd 
6 Years

Kirstin Bourke 
May 1st 
13 Years

Denise Fosse 
June 17th 
16 Years

Tricia Cunningham 
June 11th 

1 Year

Heather Petersen 
June 17th 
6 Years

This quarter we’re celebrating a 
combined 78 years of service and 

experience!
Thank you for all your 

hard work!

RIVER
VALLEY
REVIEW
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   Aaron Melton-Clardy is the Loan 
& Business Development Officer responsible for processing 
loan applications from interview origination to funding, 
while educating members on their financing options. 
He is also responsible for business growth for the 
credit union. Aaron has assisted reputable financial 
institutions grow and develop new members for 
over 5 years. Finding financing options that 
suit our members’ lives and budgets is his 
top priority. Aside from helping 
members succeed financially, in 
his personal life, Aaron enjoys 
volunteering at his church, 
sports (basketball in 
particular), and 
reading.

2811 E 13th St 
Ames, Iowa

1400 Fawcett Pkwy #F 
Nevada, Iowa  

515 232 1654

rvcu@rvcu.org

Reach us at

find us at 
www.rvcu.org

STAFF SPOTLIGHT
Aaron

Melton-Clardy 
Loan & Business 

Developement Officer

New Hours at the  
Nevada Branch!

Drive Up: 
8:30 AM - 5:00 PM 

Mon - Fri

Lobby: 
9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 

Mon - Fri



Mark Your Calendar 
Important Dates to Remember 

April 15 
Tax Day & Last day to contribute to an 
IRA for 2018 tax year 
May 27 
Closed for Memorial Day 
May 31 
Deadline to purchase Annual Meeting 
Tickets 
June 4 
58th Annual Membership Meeting & 
Dinner 
July 4 
Closed for Independance Day

Construction on the 
outside of our Ames of f ice is 
complete! We want to thank 
all  of you for your patience 
while the construction was 
ongoing. Spring is f inally upon 
us and the weather ’s getting 
warmer -  perfect for stopping 
by and checking the place out! 
    -RVCU Staf f

VISA Gift Card Notice 

Time Sensitive Announcement

Unfortunately we must announce 
that the provider for our VISA Gift 
Card program is discontinuing their 
product. VISA gift cards will no longer 
be sold after June 2019. If you have 
a River Valley Credit Union VISA Gift 
Card please be sure to use all the 
funds before December 31, 2019. 
 
Thank you for your patience and 
understanding as we search for 
an alternative that best suites our 
members’ needs.

 

Mobile 

Deposit is here! 

Contact us to 

learn more!


